Announcements June 23", 2024

Good Morning! Welcome to St. Alban’s!

St. Albans’s acknowledges that our church sits on land that was once the home to many
people and nations and remains a home to those that continue to live here today, including:
the Apache, Cocopah, Yavapai, and other Native Americans. We thank them for their
stewardship of this land, and give thanks to our ancestors, our elders, and all indigenous
people. Let us always remember our Native American siblings in our prayers.

Once again, we want to thank you all for your generosity in donating Peanut Butter and Jelly to the SALT
project. We were able to meet our goal of 7 jars of Peanut Butter and 7 jars of Jam again this week. Keep
it up, as the SALT project can always use what we send them.

This Thursday at 1pm, we will be meeting for an Anglican Rosary Prayer service in the St. Alban’s Chapel.
If you do not have your own rosary, one will be provided for you to use during the service.

This is a reminder for everyone that if you are ever not able to make it to church, you can call the office
to have someone stop by with the Reserve Sacrament. Debra or | or another volunteer will be happy to
make a house call with Communion for you if you miss church due to illness or other extenuating
circumstance.

Finally, a memorial service for Emily Colgrove, a long-time member of St. Alban’s, will be held on
Thursday, June 27 at 11:00 am here in the sanctuary.

This concludes the announcements.

Let us together strive to fulfill St. Alban’s mission to Love God, Love God’s Family, and Love God’s World.



